
 
Hoping to make the holidays 
a magical time for the kids? 

We are here to help! 
 

The Marlboro Recreation Department has made 
special arrangements with the elves at the North Pole 

to accept mail for delivery to Santa.  
 

Have your kids create a message to Santa, like what they want 
for the holidays, or a special wish for their family and friends, 

maybe draw a pretty picture just for Santa and the Elves!  
Place in an envelope addressed “To the North Pole!” 

 

If  you want your child to receive a response,  
include a self  addressed, stamped envelope. 

 

Letters can be dropped off  from 8:30-4pm  
from November 30 - December 14 

Place in the North Pole Mailbox located in front of  the                                      
Recreation Building, 1996 Recreation Way 

 
 
 

 

Feel free to reach out to  
recreation@marlboro-nj.gov  
with any questions  


